
From: Sheila Wynens [mailto:swynens@mcintoshbancshares.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2009 10:21 AM 
To: Comments 
Subject: RIN# 3064- AD37 TLFP 
 
Please consider extending the Temporary Liquidity Guarantee Program for 
a period longer than June 30, 2010.   
 
Sheila Wynens 
Vice President 
McIntosh State Bank 
P O Box 31 
Monticello, GA 31064 
 
Phone 706.468.8801 
Fax 706.468.0003 
e-mail:  swynens@mcintoshbancshares.com 
 

 
From: TLGP [mailto:tlgp@FDIC.gov]  
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2009 10:17 AM 
To: Sheila Wynens 
Subject: RE: TLFP 
 
Please send any comments regarding the proposed rule phasing out the Transaction 
Account Guarantee Program to Comments@FDIC.gov. Include RIN # 3064-AD37 on 
the subject line of the message.  
 
Thank you. 
 
 

 
From: Sheila Wynens [mailto:swynens@mcintoshbancshares.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 27, 2009 9:47 AM 
To: TLGP 
Subject: TLFP 
 
Please consider extending the Temporary Liquidity Guarantee Program for a period longer than 
June 30, 2010.   
 
Sheila Wynens 
Vice President 
McIntosh State Bank 
P O Box 31 
Monticello, GA 31064 
 
Phone 706.468.8801 
Fax 706.468.0003 
e-mail:  swynens@mcintoshbancshares.com        


